
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  

COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 

May 9, 2017 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:04 PM 

 

OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 

the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 

advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 

place of said meeting. 
  

ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Jantz, Pagano, Arena, Hoffman and Schenker 

 

Absent: Councilman Smith 

 

Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, and Engineer Gary Auer 

 

Mayor DeStefano reported on the OSHA inspection. 

 

Councilman Arena reported on the Personnel Committee interviews for Public Works Laborer. 

Councilman Arena stated that Shawn Thompson will be the new hire. 

 

Councilman Pagano suggested that the Borough should do background checks. 

 

Councilman Schenker suggested that the Borough should look into a shared service agreement with the 

State for salt. Councilman Pagano stated that he has researched this with the state and has forwarded the 

information to the CFO Dawn Stollenwerk. 

 

Councilman Schenker also suggested that we need to take a look at all the Borough ordinances for 

updating. 

 

Attorney Brian Lozuke discussed the Master Plan review with Council and suggested that we get a quote 

for the review from Polistina & Associates.  

 

Councilman Jantz asked Council to review the energy summary and decide what projects they would 

want to do. 

 

Councilman Arena reported on the Mayor’s Association meeting. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:    Donna Sutts (15 E. Park Avenue) inquired about the status of Collings 

Lakes Food Market bar. 

 

MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:48 PM 

 

 All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Patricia M. Gatto 

Municipal Clerk 


